
Melissa Whitney 

From: MICHAEL AARON 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 2:04 PM 
To: COB_mail; Adelita Grijalva; Rex Scott; Matt Heinz; District3; Steve Christy; Elections; Pima 

County Recorder 
Cc: 
Subject: 

; Shirley Requard; 
08/13/2024 public comment re Election 2024 · 

Please add to public comment re agenda item Election 2024. 

Greetings, 

Thank you for asking the recorder and the elections director 

to come to today's meeting and answer questions regarding 

what we uncovered from Pima County's public records forms. 

Most of the violations we uncovered stem from Early voting 

which is rnn by the recorders' office. I expected no less than 

Gabriella Cazares-Kelly would not show because of the over­

whelming amount of evidence we uncovered. That and the fact, 

that she herself dropped off ballots that aITived on election day, 

but she did not bother to have counted until ONE WEEK AFTER 
the election, if at all. She is incompetent and does follow the law. 

Thanks to Ms. Hargrove for coming. We would have liked to 

ask questions and get those answered. Unfmiunately, our mistrust 

in the election process or elections systems have not resolved. 

Gina Swoboda 



The FORM that the Elections Director displayed on screen, 

makes my case. Recall, I had said in my 3-minutes that we 

the people are held to a higher standard than the county staff. 

That form is being filled out by election workers (that's the public) 

at the end of election day. We have to account for every piece of 

equipment and every piece of paper stock and voted ballots. 

It is the form that we (acting as Inspector, Marshal and Judges 

of Opposite parties) fill out. Pima County staff do not fill out 

such detailed forms. There is less accounting or precision afforded 

when they dole out unlimited amounts of ballot stock or pre-printed 

ballots during early voting. That was the case I made to you. 

We the people are being held to higher standards than your staff, 

the "public servants." 

I appreciate that Ms. Hargrove provided answers. That way, elections 

can make improvements of internal processes and resolve possible 

misconceptions. We don't trust Pima County staff. There have been 

rumors of ballot stuffing for more than 20 or 30 years. Therefore, 

although it is not required to show the live feed of the ballot vault, 

consider for the 2024 General Election to show the live feed to the 

door of the overnight storage vault of voted ballots. 

You don't have to disclose its location. Thank you. 

Gisela Aaron 

LD 17, Pct 176 
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